
March 3, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

RE: UM 1929—PacifiCorp’s Request to Change Service List 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power respectfully requests that the Public Utility Commission of 
Oregon change the parties on the official service list for UM 1929 as described below. 

Remove 
Scott Bolton 
825 NE Multnomah 
Portland, OR 97232 
scott.bolton@pacificorp.com 

Add 
Oregon Dockets 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
oregondockets@pacificorp.com 

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Jennifer Angell, Regulatory Project 
Manager, at (503) 331-4414. 

Sincerely, 

Cathie Allen 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
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